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This month Energizing Education 

has seen great things happen at 

each of our six schools. Among 

gaining new mentors and new 

students, we also had six students 

graduate from the program at 

Frost Elementary. In the months 

ahead, we look forward to having 

even more students graduate 

from all of our schools. 

Energizing Education began 

seeing students this school year 

in September and since then 

students have read 36,323 
minutes with their mentors! The 

difference 30 minutes twice a 

week makes is truly remarkable. 

To bring reading into the homes 

and outside of the classroom, we 

have given away a total of 3,670 

books this year from all of our 

family nights and the EE rooms! 

We have received tremendous 

support and attendance at this 

year’s family nights and thank 

everyone who has been a part of 

them. This month we were also 

on the Good Morning Greater 

Jackson morning radio show and 

were able to talk more about our 

work. To find out more about us 

please visit our website. We are 

actively seeking an assistant to 

help our Family Involvement 

Coordinator. If you know anyone 

who is interested in joining our 

team please visit our website to 

view the application.  

Nikolai's 

reading 

seemed 

choppy but 

now he reads 

with amazing 

fluency. It's 

been a 

wonderful experience seeing his 

growth and confidence in reading 

soar!" Students are definitely being 

set up for success not only for 

school this year, but in the years to 

come. The great thing about it is 

that they are having fun while 

learning. The way they have 

someone to read books with and the 

different types of word work 

they’re introduced to makes 

learning a very fun and exciting 

thing to do for an hour a week in 

the literacy lounge. Hats off to 

Arnold students! 

Kriss’ 

Korner! 

 

 

 

Name: Melissa Laird 
Business: Big Brothers Big Sisters 
Why did you decide to become a volunteer? I believe 
volunteering is important to personal growth. Being able to 
share my love of reading with a young person is icing on the 
cake! 
What do you like about mentoring with your student?:  I 
believe that sharing time together with a book and a goal in a relaxed setting is helping 
her to learn to enjoy all that reading has to offer. 
Favorite childhood book: The Country Mouse and the City Mouse 
Favorite book now: Currently reading the Percy Jackson series with my 4th Grader and 
I’m truly enjoying them.  

MENTOR SPOTLIGHT 

In the first newsletter of 2015 it 

only seemed right to start the year 

out with great news by taking time 

to recognize accomplishments of 

our students. Students involved in 

the Energizing Education program 

at Arnold Elementary have begun 

to show excellent progress and 

mentors have nothing but praise to 

give them. One mentor, Joanna 

Yonan said this about Preston’s 

success, "Preston has grown in 

confidence in 

his overall 

reading. He 

doesn't hesitate 

to sound out a 

word he doesn't 

know and he 

looks for clues 

in the pictures to identify words." 

Another mentor, Tracy Prokos 

says, “When we first began, 



 

 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  
Contact Charlie Miller 

 energizingeducationjackson@gmail.com 
 

To Donate: 
Contact Kriss Giannetti at  
kgiannetti@uwjackson.org 

Contact Charlie at energizingeducationjackson@gmail.com to sign up  

Need something to do on 

President’s Day since you have a 

day off from school?  Stop in at 

the Carnegie Library for a 

“Snow Much Fun” program.    

Create two fun snowman crafts, 

enjoy a snowman story and use 

your new “snowman shooter” to 

play a fun game.  The program is at 2:00 pm in the Carnegie 

Auditorium and is for all ages.  Call us for more information 

at (517) 788-4087 ext 1331.  Hope to see you on President’s 

Day for snowman food and fun. 

February Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

February 3 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

February 9 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

February 17 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  

February 24 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor Energizing Education Office,  211 Ganson St.  
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is your day! Your mountain is 
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 - Dr. Seuss  

Quote of the Month  
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Join us February 24th  

5:30 -7:00 pm for our next 

family night!  

 

Click here  to like our Arnold 

Facebook page and see 

more pictures from this 

month!  

http://energizingeducationjackson.org
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.443738622450612.1073741837.342164485941360&type=1

